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April 22nd, 2025  

 

End of Product Life Notification – KWD Series 

  
Dear customer / valued partner,  

  
The KWD series of dual output PCB mount power modules have been in production for 
approximately 20 years. TDK-Lambda has received a number of EOL notifications for materials 
and parts used to build these products. Consequently, we are offering a last time buy for this 
product. 
 
The following part numbers are affected: KWD5-1212, KWD5-1515, KWD10-1212,  
KWD10-1515, KWD15-1212, KWD15-1515. 
   
We recognize that as a past or current customer of these products, you may require additional 
units for existing programs or for service spares. We are therefore offering a last time buy and 
ship opportunity as detailed in the table below: 

  

End of Life announcement March 26th, 2025 

Date last orders can be received March 31st, 2026 

Last shipment date September 30th, 2026 

  
Please understand that these orders would be non-cancellable, non-returnable and cannot be 
counted towards future stock rotations. The standard warranty period, service and conditions 
will apply to product sold during this last time buy notice. 
  
 
For further assistance or guidance on non-form fit alternative parts, please contact your local 
TDK-Lambda sales department, or your usual field sales contact or via our web-site at 
https://www.emea.lambda.tdk.com/uk where you can also find data on all of our current 
products and our comprehensive product selector web tools. 

 
 

 
Lauren Teeling 
Product Manager 
EMEA Marketing  
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